
 

Phone 01626 775030   E-mail traceyhiggs@teignmouth-devon.gov.uk 

 
 
Via email to: exeter@stagecoachbus.com 
 

26 February 2020 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Route Consultation Plan 2020 
 
Teignmouth Town Councillors discussed the Route Consultation Plan 2020 at an 
Extraordinary Finance and General Purposes Committee meeting held on 25 
February 2020. The Stagecoach services through Teignmouth are very important to 
ensure connectivity for the population of the town and also neighbouring parishes. 
 
However, a negative is that the route is very slow, particularly between Teignmouth 
and Exeter. At the council meeting it was unanimously agreed to ask Stagecoach to 
introduce an express / limited stop X2 service to supplement service 2 at peak times 
with limited stops and no deviation from the A379.  
 
We hope that consideration is given to this proposal and we would welcome a 
representative to attend a future meeting. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Councillor Robert Phipps 
Town Mayor 
 

 
Councillor David Matthews 
Chairman of Finance and General 
Purposes Committee 

 


